
The prohibition on single-use 
plastic utensils begins July 1, 2024.

The prohibition on single-use carry-out plastic bags, 
plastic straws (with certain exceptions), and expanded 

polystyrene food service products begins January 1, 2024.

OFFICIAL
NOTICE

EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2024

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2024

For more information, visit:
umtownship.org

SCAN
ME

UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP 
HAS ADOPTED A 

“SINGLE-USE PRODUCT 
REGULATIONS” ORDINANCE

The new ordinance prohibits the use of 
single-use plastic products in all food and retail 
establishments within Upper Merion Township.


